
From: Michael Kelley <mekelley@jbgsmith.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2019 4:48 PM EST 
To: Tammy Watson <twatson@arlingtonva.us> 
CC: Brian Foley <brian.foley@fairfaxcounty.gov>; Clifton R. Gruver Jr. <chip@gruvercooley.com>; Michael Foster
<mfoster@mtfa.net>; Robert Braddock <rbraddock@redhousearch.com>; Theodore T. Lunger III (Tad)
(tlunger@mcguirewoods.com) <tlunger@mcguirewoods.com>; Paula Eubank <peubank@arlingtonva.us>; Shahriar Amiri
<samiri@arlingtonva.us>; Ebony Moton <emoton@arlingtonva.us>; Richard A. Freeman <rfreeman@arlingtonva.us>; Gary
Greene <ggreene@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Re: Cancelled: LBBCA Hearing scheduled for 2/20/2019 

Thanks Tammy!

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 11, 2019, at 4:42 PM, Tammy Watson <Twatson@arlingtonva.us> wrote:

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL

Good afternoon Chairman Chip and board members,

There were no appeal applications applied  for by the deadline for this month’s 2/20/2019 scheduled hearing.

 

Tammy Watson
Management Specialist/Office Services Manager
Arlington County Government
Inspection Services Division
Dept. of Community Planning, Housing and Development
2100 Clarendon Blvd., Suite 1000 (10th Floor)
Arlington, Virginia 22201
Voice: (703) 228-3356
twatson@arlingtonva.us
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may contain information that is confidential, proprietary, privileged or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law
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